
Notice of Utility Tariff Filings 
 

The REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA (Commission) gives notice that 
Anchorage Water and Wastewater Utility (AWWU) filed TA181-122 and TA182-126 for 
its water and sewer utilities, respectively, seeking approval of its Levy Upon Connection 
(LUC) assessment rates for 2024 construction. Under AWWU’s water and sewer tariff 
provisions, a parcel served by a water main or sewer line may be subject to an 
assessment at the LUC rate for the year of construction, multiplied by the total parcel 
benefited area. The proposed 2024 water LUC rate is $1.24515 per square foot, and the 
proposed 2024 sewer LUC rate is $2.42453 per square foot.  
 
This notice does not contain all requested revisions, and the Commission may approve a 
rate or classification, which varies from that proposed. You may obtain more information 
about these filings by contacting Heather Rafalko, Regulatory Affairs Manager for AWWU 
at 3000 Arctic Boulevard, Anchorage, AK 99503-3898; phone: (907) 786-5675. The 
complete filings are also available for inspection at the Commission's office, at 701 West 
Eighth Avenue, Suite 300, Anchorage, AK 99501; phone: (907) 276-6222 or you may also 
view the filings via our website at http://rca.alaska.gov by typing the appropriate tariff 
advice number in the Find a Matter search box. 
 
To comment on these filings, please file your comments by 5:00 p.m., May 5, 2025, at the 
Commission address given above or via our website at: 
 

https://rca.alaska.gov/RCAWeb/WhatsNew/PublicNoticesComments.aspx 
 

Please reference TA181-122 and/or TA182-126 and include a statement that you have 
filed a copy of the comments with AWWU at its address given above or at info@awwu.biz. 
Individuals or groups of people with disabilities, who require special accommodations, 
auxiliary aids or service, or alternative communication formats, please contact the 
Commission at (907) 276-6222, toll-free at 1-800-390-2782, or TTY/Alaska Relay: 7‑1-1 
or 1-800-770-8973, or send a request via electronic mail to rca.mail@alaska.gov by April 
28, 2025. 
 
DATED at Anchorage, Alaska, this 21st day of April, 2025. 
 

REGULATORY COMMISSION OF ALASKA 
 
 
 
Joy Gordanier 
Tariff Section Manager 
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